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I totally agree there should be no night time flights in accordance with the planning
permission secured for the runway.

Nothing has changed to allow night time flights, apart from a number of the local objectors
have been silenced with compensation.

People from Swords and the surrounding area will be effected by the night time noise.

It was obviously feasible to operate the runway without night time flights, if that's not the
case the runway should not have been built, or did they think quieting some objectors and
they would overturn the night time objection.

Michael O'Loughlin.
Swords.





